
TOWN OF RUMFORD 

 

INVITATION TO BID FOR CEMETERY FENCING 

 

The Town of Rumford extends an invitation to bid for the replacement of Cemetery fencing at 

the Abbott Mills Cemetery. 

 

Bid Specifications: Install 400 feet of fencing at the Abbott Mills Cemetery.  Provide bid 

amounts for Black Chainlink, Black Aluminum, and Black Steel fence.  One gate is required. 

 

 The Contractor agrees to maintain Commercial General Liability insurance with a limit of not 

less than $1,000,000 for bodily injury and property damage claims which arise from operations 

under this contract. Contractor agrees to name the Town as an additional insured for Property 

and Casualty, Motor Vehicle, and Workers Compensation Coverage. The Contractor will provide 

to the Town a Certificate of Insurance evidencing the above-mentioned coverages before the 

project begins. The Contractor is responsible for all subcontractors and will require the 

subcontractors meet the insurance requirements.  

 

Site visit is highly recommended.    Site visits can be scheduled with Parks Superintendent 

Marcus Palmer via email mpalmer@rumfordme.org. 

 

The successful bidder shall furnish all labor, additional materials and equipment necessary to do 

this work as specified in a workmanlike and orderly manner and all work shall be performed in 

accordance with the best trade practices.  

 

Sealed bids marked “Cemetery Fence Bid” will be accepted at the Town Manager’s Office, 145 

Congress Street, Rumford, Maine 04276 until at 1:00 p.m. on Monday, August 14th, 2023.   For 

further information, please call 364-4576, Extension #210.  Bid will be awarded at the Board of 

Selectpersons meeting of August 17, 2023. No faxes or emails will be accepted. 

 

The Town of Rumford reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids or to accept the bid 

which appears to be in the best interest of the Town, including the right to waive any 

technicalities or formalities of the bid process. 

 

 

 


